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22 November 2019 

Dear Parents 

School Christmas Lunch 2019 

The annual School Christmas lunch will be served on Wednesday 11th December.  As well as the 

traditional Roast Turkey, there will also be a vegetarian option – Quorn Roast.  Your child will be asked 

to choose their main and dessert next week. 

ALL children will be served a Christmas lunch unless you return the slip below 

to confirm that he/she does not wish to have one.  As we have to order these meals in 

advance, could you please return the slip by Friday 29th November otherwise you will be charged. 

The cost of the meal will be £2.35 payable in advance on ParentPay please, except for those children in 

receipt of free school meals or in Classes Oak, Sycamore and Rowan. 

Yours sincerely 

Nicky Taylor-Bashford 

NB:  Unfortunately, if your child decides not to have a Christmas lunch and you don’t return the slip, 

or if your child changes their mind after 29th November then you will be charged for the meal. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

MY CHILD DOES NOT WANT A SCHOOL CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

Name: …………………………………………………………………… Class …………………………………. 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………. (Parent/Carer) 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
Regents Gate 

Long Causeway 
Exmouth 
Devon 

EX8 1TA 
 

Headteacher: Mrs N Taylor-Bashford 
 

Tel: 01395 264875 
 


